
 

ANNOUNCEMENT OF VACANCY 
WATER MANAGEMENT DISTRICT BOARD OF DIRECTORS 

VOTER DIVISION 5 REPRESENTATIVE 

Effective 6 pm, October 16, 2018, the Division 5 representative to the Monterey Peninsula Water Management District Board of Directors has resigned.  The Board 
of Directors is scheduled to fill the vacancy by appointment at its regular monthly meeting on November 19, 2018, at 7 pm, 5 Harris Court, Bldg. G, Monterey, CA.  
The Board requests that individuals interested in representing Division 5 submit letters of nomination and statements of qualifications to the Water Management 
District office by 5 pm on Wednesday, October 31, 2018.  Submit letters by any of the methods shown below. 

Mail:  PO Box 85, Monterey, CA  93942     •     Email: arlene@mpwmd.net    •   Personal Delivery: 5 Harris Ct., Bldg. G, Monterey CA 

Interested individuals must reside within Division 5 and be registered to vote within that Division.  If you have questions, contact Arlene Tavani at 831-658-5652 or 
arlene@mpwmd.net. 
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